Trail workers needed on
Daggett Summit

The Tahoe Rim Trail Association is looking for volunteers to
work on the Daggett Summit project throughout the summer.

Workdays are every Tuesday and Saturday in South Lake Tahoe.
To learn more and to sign-up click here.

This project has moved 3 miles of trail from city streets to
forest. The project also adds 13 miles of new trail to the
Tahoe Rim Trail system by building the Van Sickle Connector
Trail and the Daggett North East Loop.

For any questions or concerns, call (775) 298-0239
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